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IAM/SOUTHWEST AIRLINES NEGOTIATIONS UPDATE 
 

Dear Sisters and Brothers: 

 

IAMAW District Lodge 142 leadership has reached out to company leadership at Southwest Airlines. Mediated negotiations have now 

been scheduled for September 22 and 23, 2022 in Orlando, Florida.  

 

District 142 General Chairs and other representatives have spent weeks in phone banking, station visits and informational meetings with 

our Southwest Airlines membership to fully understand your desires regarding your collective bargaining agreement. We are ready and 

willing to return to the negotiating table and bring back a contract our members deserve.  

 

We cannot express enough our appreciation to our members at Southwest for your continuing support and patience during these last few 

days and weeks. As we continue through these negotiations, we will keep you up to date on all progress along the way. With best wishes 

we remain, 
 

Sincerely and fraternally, 
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cc: R. Johnsen, General Vice-President, Air Transport Territory 

 E. Fraser, Chief of Staff, Air Transport Territory 

 T. Regan, Airline Coordinator 

T. Blevins, Special Assistant to the International President 

          DL 142 Trusteeship Deputy 

 G. Simmons, Grand Lodge Representative 

 DL 142 Executive Board  
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